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7-12 Dance Club

Background:

Activities Director James Severson has reported that there are many students at BK that are 
interested in a dance club. He proposes a club with 7th-12th grade students to have the opportunity 
to participate in dance in a non-competition setting. 

This club would operate during two different seasons of the school year allowing students the 
flexibility to dance at different times of the year. The first portion would practice in the fall and 
perform on September 20, 2024 and October 18, 2024 at home football games. The second 
portion of the season would start in the winter and perform on December 17, 2024 and January 
27, 2025 at home basketball games. 

Students wishing to will be able to participate in one of both seasons of the dance club. Practices 
will be held 2 times a week throughout the year in the auditorium or elementary music room. 

The overall cost of a dance club would be minimal, as the pay would compensate a single 
sponsor across both seasons of the dance club. Since this is a non-competition club, 
compensation would equate to the cost of JH coaching position. 

Recommendation:

I recommend the board approves the proposal for a 7-12 Dance Club.


